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Easter Camp 2017 – a great success! 

 

Easter Camp 

The club’s annual Easter Camp was a huge success.  In glorious sunny conditions, 

over seventy children had a fabulous week.  They made new friends and new 

skills over this three day event.  They were delighted with the visit of Brian 

O’Driscoll (Cork footballer) on the last day.  The ice cream van also proved to be 

very popular.  The camp is organised by Deirdre O’Leary and Marie Dorgan.  

Thanks to the excellent coaches Shane O’Donovan, Jack Meade, Grainne 

O’Brien and Maire O’Brien.  Thanks to our own assistant coaches, their 

assistance on a daily basis was invaluable and the children really look up to these 

young people. Thanks to Sean O’Donovan and Rosarie Murphy for their help at 

camp on a daily basis.  Thanks to parents who provided any assistance with camp. 

 

The annual Cul Camp will run from July 24th-28th (inclusive).  Registration for 

this camp can be completed online. 

 

Mini Sevens 

The boys and girls teams of Kilmeen NS took part in the hurling/camogie mini-

sevens competition in Newcestown, last Thursday.  Both teams performed very 

well and should be very proud of their efforts.  The girls qualified for the county 

finals of this competition.  This will be held in the coming weeks. 

 

Lotto 

There was no winner of this week’s lotto jackpot.  The numbers drawn were 11, 

29 and 39.  The lucky dip winners were Garry O’Sullivan, James O’Sullivan and 

Finian Deasy.  Next week’s jackpot will be €3,100. 

 

 

 



Minor Football 

The minor footballers played Muintir na nGael on Wednesday in Drimoleague.  

Kilmeen were stronger and lead for much of this game.  The concession of two 

late goals brought Munitir na nGael back into the game.  The final score was 

Kilmeen 1-15 Munitir na nGael 3-9. 

 

U14 Football 

The U14 footballers played away to Adrigole on Wednesday night.  This was an 

exciting game of football.  The Adrigole boys were the winners by a narrow 

margin. 

 

U12 Camogie 

The U12 camogie girls took part in a blitz in Clonakilty and St Colums this week.  

Thanks to both host clubs for running such successful blitzes.  The team will be 

competing in the county league shortly.  Well done to the girls, Brendan 

McCarthy and everyone involved with this team. 

 

U12 Football 

The U12 footballers welcomed Naomh Aban to Rossmore on Monday.  This was 

an exciting game with flowing football and great skills displayed by both sides.  

The visitors were victorious on the night. 

 

 


